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Monday 13th May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Thursday 11th July, 3H will be visiting London’s Roman Amphitheatre at the Guildhall for an 

introduction to Roman London and a chance to handle some genuine Roman artefacts led by a trained 

archaeologist. This is part of our learning about the Romans in Britain and their influence on London. 

 

We will be leaving the school promptly at 9.05am and will be back at school by 3pm. We will be travelling 

by public transport (train) to the venue. 

 

All children must wear full school uniform for the trip, and should be in sensible footwear, have a rainproof 

coat and a small backpack to carry their lunch in. As all children now receive free school meals, a packed 

lunch will be provided for the trip. You have already let us know your child’s preferred lunch option. Please 

send your child to school with a bottle of water as the school packed lunch does not include one, remember 

that glass containers are not suitable for school trips. 

 

We need a minimum of 2 parents to accompany us on this visit. If you are interested in accompanying the 

class on this visit, you must have an up to date DBS.  Please speak to Hattie in the school office who can 

help you with this. We will contact you by Monday 1st July to let you know whether we need your support 

on this occasion.  

 

Please remember, as per our educational visits procedures, this letter does not have a permission slip for 

you to return to your child’s class teacher. All children are expected to attend all educational visits unless 

you do not wish for your child to attend. If this is the case, please inform your child’s class teacher in 

writing.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Michael Holland 
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